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, Dear Parents

Hot Weather and change to uniform

Many thanks to parents for sending children in to school in their PE kits for the last two -
days, it has really benefited the children with this very hot weather.

We have been keeping them mostly in the shade when outside and making sure they
drink lots of water to keep them cool.

The forecast for tomorrow is for cooler temperatures so we will be returning to normal
school uniform tomorrow and as it is now summer uniform, there is no need to wear
ties.
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Many thanks for your attention to this matter.
Yours Sincerely
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Mrs Paula Fearn
Head Teacher
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